
 
BOARD OF FOREIGN SERVICE EXAMINATIONS 

 
                                                                              05 June 2025 

           
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  

The DFA-Board of Foreign Service Examinations (BFSE) will be conducting the 
last phase of the 2025 Foreign Service Officer Examinations (FSOE), the Oral Test, on 
19 and 20 June 2025. 
  

In this regard, we kindly request for a proposal and quotation of your best offer, 
subject to the attached Terms of Reference. You may submit said quotation, duly signed 
by you or your authorized representative, on or before 09 June 2025, 12:00 noon.  

 
The Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) is Php 200,000.00, inclusive of 

taxes, bank charges, and other lawful fees. 
 

For submission of open quotations and further information, please contact the 
BFSE Secretariat at 8834-4000 loc. 4764 or email, bfse@dfa.gov.ph. 

 
Thank you very much. 

 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Very truly yours, 
 
 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​
​       ROSETTE G. RAZON  

                                                                                                 BFSE Secretariat 

mailto:bfse@dfa.gov.ph

